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November 18, 2024 

 
Attention: Clerks and City Council 
 
Re:  Draft Plan of Subdivision - 720, 735, 740 Oval Court & 5135 and 5155 Fairview Street (PL-80-24). 

Oval Court, Burlington, ON 

 

On behalf of Branthaven Development Corp, I am writing to express our support for the Draft Plan Approval 

Recommendation Report for Oval Court as it proceeds to the Council Meeting on November 19, 2024. 

  

This draft plan represents an important step toward meeting City housing targets, while facilitating economic 

growth.  

  

We commend the thorough work and due diligence carried out by Jamie Tellier, Bill Wallace, Kyle Poole, Alicia 

West and the rest of the City staff ensuring that this plan aligns with local priorities.  

  

We strongly encourage Council to approve the Draft Plan and ensure its timely implementation to allow our 

community to realize these critical benefits. The revised conditions of approval represent a significant step 

forward.  We look forward to working with staff on the ongoing implementation of these planning approvals. 

  

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

BRANTHAVEN DEVELOPMENT CORP     

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Kastelic   

720 Oval Court, Burlington, ON L7L 6A9 

M 905.719.0728 

 

e-mail: tkastelic@branthaven.com   
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